5) Copies of this application have been furnished by certified mail to all offset
operators.

The proposed units are shown on the attached plats, and a copy of the letter sent to offset
operators is enclosed.

If you have a questions or need additional information, please contact the undersigned at
(915) 682-5600. Your prompt consideration of this request will be appreciated.

Sincerely, .
Lo
weald-
Production Analyst
xc: -~ New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Bureau of Land Management

P. 0. Box 1778
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220
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